
                                                  

 

                                                  KILLAWALLA COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

THE minutes of the meeting of 8th February. 

 IN ATTENDANCE: Philip Higgins, Martin Gibbons, Ann Conway, Anne Hallinan, 

Karen Hallinan,  Micheail Larkin, Peter Jordan, Siobhán Jennings, Carmel Carter, 

Tanya Jaeger and Mary Conway. 

APOLOGIES: Marie Hearty, Florence Mchale and Tracey Southwell. 

CHRISTMAS TREE: A large crowd turned out for the turning on of the lights on the 

Christmas tree. Thanks to Fr Farragher for blessing the tree and for remembering all 

the people from the area who had passed  during covid. WE still have no power in box 

despite Michaeáil having sent work order to ESB. Thanks to Fr Michael Treacy for 

giving us electricity. Hope  power will be restored in it soon and we will have for next 

Christmas. 

ANNIVERSARIES: As Fr Michael Farragher has celebrated  his 25th  anniversary of 

his ordination and Fr Michael Treacy is celebrating his 50th anniversary this year. The 

community council members wish to congratulate them both on their great 

achievement. We also plan to mark both anniversaries with a party for them in the 

community centre later on. 

GRAVEYARD: Put in bench and have it engraved “Grateful appreciation to the 

MacEvilley family for donating land for graveyard” Also plant tree and put in little 

flower bed. Give vouchers to the three gentlemen who helped with their digger to take 

down cross  and to erect it up at back wall and to clean up etc. 

BUS STOP: Micheáil still waiting on response from CIE  about it. 

SPORTS DAY: We hope to organize a sports day this year. Should we have it in June 

or July? 

PUT SIGN UP IN CAR PARK: NO OVER NIGHT PARKING OR CAMPING. 

CHILDRENS PLAY GROUND: There will probably be an official opening of the 

new housing estate. Some of the councillors will attend it so invite them to the 

community centre for tea and ask them what they can do about a play ground for 

children 

CHARITY WALK: We plan to do a charity walk on 3rd April at 1pm (Walk with 

Charlie Bird) Donations are voluntary. 

                     The next meeting was agreed for Wednesday night 9th March 2022 at 

8.30 pm. 

 

 



 

 

 

                           

 

 

                          


